
NORTH MARSHALL WATER DISTRICT 

                        96 Carroll Road, Benton, Kentucky 42025 

                   Telephone (270) 527-3208            Fax (270) 527-3039 

 

 

 

 

August 24, 2023 

 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E. 

Executive Director 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, Ky 40602-0615 

 

 Re: Case No. 2023-00134 

North Marshall Water District 

Alternative Rate Filing Adjustment 

 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is North Marshall Water District supplemental 

response to Commission Staff’s telephone request for clarifications. 

 

   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Manager 

  



1. The district’s response to the number of taps made in the 2021 test year did not breakdown the 
sizes.   
 
Response: NMWD Staff has reviewed our work order history and the breakdown is as follows: 

  

Size Type No. 

5/8 X ¾ Tap Drill 12 

5/8 X ¾ Tap Short 28 

1” Tap Drill 0 

1” Tap Short 3 

2” Tap Drill 1 

Total   44 

  
  

2. Item 21 b listed the revenue from tap mains as $30,525.  PSC requested clarification of the source 
of the revenues for that item.   
 
Response: Our accounting clerk verified that is the amount collected for tap on fees during the 
test year period.  Note that the fees might not necessarily correlate with the number of taps made 
during the period.  We have customers that pay in advance and we sometimes lag into the 
following or later years when we actually complete the service line installation. 

  
 

 

 


